
 

 

NOTICE OF CONTINUATION 

FOR THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE  

GOVERNING BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Of  

Wednesday, April 12, 2023 

The regular meeting of the Board of Directors held on April 12, 2023 
officially adjourned at 5:18pm and shall be continued on April 13, 2023 
at 10:00am pursuant to Government Code 54955. The meeting shall be 
continued in the District’s Board Room at 1042 Monte Cristo Lane and 
will also be available remotely via Zoom meetings.  Click here to join 
remotely. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83725387370

